
Natalie Berning
#278801 | March 23, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

We do NOT want homeless camps in Gabriel Park. We moved out of downtown to get away from
the homeless problem. We are not insensitive to the plight of the homeless, but we are trying to raise
our daughters in a safe place. We did not feel safe living downtown. Please don’t allow homeless
camps in residential park. 
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